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CROWN ROYAL COMMISSION FINAL REPORT TO BE TABLED 
The final report of the Royal Commission into the Casino Operator and Licence will be tabled in the Victorian 
Parliament tomorrow. 

The Victorian Government thanks Raymond Finkelstein AO QC for the extraordinary amount of work that has gone 
into the Royal Commission.  

The Government will not be making any further comment regarding the Royal Commission until the report is tabled. 

 


